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Some of our 8th grade graduates have received  scholarships from the high 
schools they are attending in the fall: 
 
Kayla Smocks has received the Black Community Scholarship, Nick Blunt 
has received St. James Academy Scholarship Award,  Nyle Banks has 
received  Presidential Youth Service Award, and Lutheran High School will 
be awarding scholarships during graduation.   
 
We are proud of all our graduates and their accomplishments they have 
received so far and look forward to their future accomplishments.   
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School News  

H O P E õ S  H A P P E N I N G S 

4TH QUARTER CHAPELð The 4th quarter chapel offering will help the 
Uganda Kids Choir.  The day school and preschool contributed $324.15. 

NEW  REPORT CARDSð  Report cards and transcripts will be 
held until all unpaid balances are cleared.  Report cards were 
sent home TODAY!     

NEW  CHAPEL ON FRIDAY AND AWARDSð If there is a mistake on your 
awards please contact the school office.  Thank you.   

NEW  THANK YOU TO THE MEN OF HOPEð We would like to thank the Men 
of Hope group from Hope Lutheran Church for their $1,000 donation to the Hope 
Lutheran School Tuition Assistance Program.  

NEW  LUNCH & EXTENDED SCHOOL CARE BALANCESð  If there is a 
positive balance on the lunch or ESC account, that amount will rollover for the 
start of next year, unless the parent asks for a refund.   

NEW  8TH GRADE GRADUATIONð is this evening at 7:00 pm in the 
Sanctuary.  Please come and join the 8th graders and their families as they 
celebrate this occasion.  Reception to follow in the Family Life Center. 

NEW  REQUIRED SUMMER READING LISTð Students in 
Kindergartenð7th grade have REQUIRED READING during 
the summer.  An email was sent home yesterday.  The 
information can also be found on our website:  
http://hopelutheran.org/school.  It is under ñStudent Lifeò, 
ñSummer Reading Listò. 

NEW  USED UNIFORM STOREð Please remember to donate any clothing 
your children have outgrown this year.  Clothes may be brought to the school 
office. 
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AFTER SCHOOL CARE WORKERS NEEDEDð The Extended School Care 
program is looking for help for After School Care for the upcoming 2017-2018 
school year. The hours are 3:30-5:00 pm Monday through Friday. If you are 
interested or have any questions, contact Mrs. Jankowski or Jon-Eric Taylor 
at taylor@hopelutheran.org. 

SUMMER TUTORINGð My name is Joshua Glunt and I will be a sophomore at MVHS.  I am  look-
ing to tutor elementary and middle school-aged kids this summer. I have previous experience with 
tutoring and have been recommended by my middle school principal for tutoring.   I have achieved 
academic success in both middle school and high school and I am well prepared to be able to tutor 
a variety of subjects. I could even assist your kids with their summer reading.   My rate is $10/hour. 
To reach me, call or text @ 913-223-3001 or  
email joshuaglunt@hotmail.com  

PTL and Auction News 
Don't forget the auction committee will take donations throughout the 
summer.  You might find something at a vacation spot this summer you'd like to 
donate!  You can drop it off at the school or contact Nicole Cameron, Danya 
Johnson or Suzee Dittberner. 
 
Help us make this years auction a success! 
 
Enjoy your summer! 

NEW  HOST FAMILY NEEDED FOR KOREAN STUDENTð  Parents, are 
you looking for diversity in your home?  Would you like to expose your 
children and family to another country, another cultureðwhile at the same 
time providing a once in a lifetime opportunity for a young ambassador to 
study for a school year here in the US?  The ROKUS program likes to place 
South Korean students with families whose children attend this school!  This 
unique program creates memories and friendships which will last forever.  
ROKUS Education Link has an opening for one 4th grade girl.  Her name is 

You Son and she would be a great addition to your family!  If you are interested, 
please contact Mison Cowell at (402) 301-5257 or misoncowell.korea@gmail.com.  
You may also contact the school office. 

mailto:taylor@hopelutheran.org
tel:(913)%20223-3001
http://hotmail.com
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Community & Church News  

HELP REQUESTED FOR OLD SHAWNEE DAYS FLOATð Old Shawnee Days is just around 
the corner!  Every year, Hope Lutheran has a float in the parade. We need YOUR help to 
spread the word about Hope on June 3rd! We need volunteers to help assemble the float, walk/
ride with the float (it can be the whole family!), and people to donate candy! Get specifics or 
sign up here: https://goo.gl/1O5wsX.  Contact Miss LeAnn at miller@hopelutheran.org if you 
have questions. 

GUATEMALA EYEGLASS COLLECTIONð We will be collecting used eyeglasses through May.  
There is a box labeled Guatemala Eyeglass Mission Trip in the church narthex and in the school 
lobby.  Please place eyeglasses in the containers.  Thank you for your support for the 
Guatemala Mission trip this summer. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL AT HOPEð VBS 2017 is a victory celebration! In Mighty 
Fortress VBS, your children learn that in Jesus, the victory is won! Theyôll 
look into the Bible, Godôs Holy Word, and explore five Bible accounts about 
God, our Mighty Fortress, and the victory Jesus has won for us. 
 
Come along with us as we sing fun songs, do crazy crafts, eat yummy 
snacks, play awesome games, and more. Plus, youôll learn that in Jesus, 
the victory is won! Canôt wait to see you there! 

NEW  GARAGE SALE SEASON IS HERE!  Hope Lutheran Senior Youth 
will host a number of giant parking lot sales this summer.  Mark your 
calendar and come dig for treasure in the school parking lot on June 17th, 
July 8th & August 5th. 

https://goo.gl/1O5wsX
mailto:miller@hopelutheran.org
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SUMMER CAMPS AT HOPE 

LUTHERAN SCHOOL  

MINECRAFT ENGINEERING LEGO CAMP  

May 30 th �² June 2 nd   9:00 am �² 12:00 pm Grades K -4th 
1:00 pm �² 4:00 pm  Grades 5 th-8th (Masters)  
Cost $125  

BATMAN MECHANICS LEGO CAMP 

June 12 th �² June 16 th  9:00 am �² 12:00 pm  Grades K -4th  
1:00 pm �² 4:00 pm  Grades 5 th-8th (Masters)  

VISUAL ARTS CAMP 
 
June 5 th to June 9 th 9:00 am �² 12:00 pm    
Kindergarten �² 8th grade  Cost $125 �� 
 

CLUES, CRIMES, AND CULPRITS  
 
July 10th to July 14th  - 9:00 am to 12:00 pm   Ages 5 to 7  
Cost $120.00   
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July 10th to July 14th - 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm - Ages 7 to 12  
Cost $120.00  
 

Extended Care is available for the weeks of  
May 30 -June 2, June 5 -June 9 and June 12 -16. 

Hours: 12:00 pm �² 3:30 pm �³ Bring your own LUNCH!  
Cost $3.00/hour  

 

SUMMER MULTI-SPORTS CAMPS�� 
 
June 19 th �² 23rd and June 26 th �² 30th from 9:00am �² 3:00 pm  
(extended care available) Cost $195  
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